
 

Dear Parent  

 

To ensure the safety and security of the students, the school introduced some of the latest 

technologies with the following features in the school bus last year.  

1. GPS System - The Global Positioning System (GPS) is a space-based satellite 

navigation system that provides location and time information of the school bus in all 

weather conditions.  

2. RFID – The Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) is for online attendance and for 

sending SMS to the parent at the time boarding and de-boarding the bus. It also informs 

the parent 10-15 minutes before the bus reaches boarding venue of their ward in the 

afternoon.  

We hope the systems worked well informing parents about the above mentioned services 

and ensured the safety of the bus users.  

Further, we take pleasure informing you that there is no hike in the bus charges for the 

session. The parents interested opting for the bus service for their ward may contact Ms. 

Sudha Sharma in the Senior School Building near Gate No -2 or Contact at 27041516, 

27931819..  

 

Thanks & Regards 


